
 

 

 

Minutes from Meeting of EAA850, January 16, 2021 

Pending Approval 

The meeting was held over Zoom to accommodate restrictions due to Covid-19 
 
13 Members present: Ted Kirkpatrick, Lynn Kirkpatrick, Fred Joyal, Ann Joyal, Greg Durand, Roger 
Bentlage, Lesley Williams, Dave Crowe, Ed Siegner, Will Kroeger, Jim Drobney, Jesse Bell, and Lynn 
Sykes. 
 

The meeting was called to order at 9:05. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
- Ray Scholarship: Tyler Lindholm  

Greg Durand reported that Tyler has been using a plane from the Flying Club and has completed 

most of his solos and cross-country solos. Greg is encouraging him to enroll in the upcoming 

ground school and take the written. 

- Update on Bill VanEffen:  Greg reported that Bill is home and doing well. He is very appreciative 
of the support and assistance he has received.  He plans to be available to do IFR instruction in 
the future but no primary training. 

-  Treasurer’s Report: The club currently has a balance of $3224.43, plus $1814.01 remaining from 
the Ray Scholarship balance, for a total of $5038.44 in the checking account. 
 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

- Airport Advisory Committee: Greg reported that he had attended the most recent Airport 

Advisory Committee meeting and that Bob Muelle was elected chairman. 

- Dues: The treasurer (Fred Joyal) reported that only a few people have paid their dues for 2021. 

If you have not paid, checks may be sent to Fred at: 

346 W. Crescent St., Marquette, 49855 

Dues are $20 and the check should be made out to EAA850 

- EAA AirVenture: Ted reported that EAA is planning to hold Airventure 2021 in July with many 

modifications to avoid crowding. 

- Aerobatics Club: Roger reported that a sanctioned aerobatics competition will be held at Sawyer 

over Labor Day this year, September 4 – September 5.  He has applied for a modification to the 

air space box to enable higher level competition maneuvers. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Ann Joyal, secretary 

 


